

Royd Nursery Infant School Carr Road, Deepcar Sheffield, S36 2PR Tel 0114 288 2594 Email enquiries@royd.sheffield.sch.uk

www.roydnurseryinfants.co.uk

Headteacher: Louise Jones



30 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 23 October 2025 both Schools will be taking part in 'Wear It Pink' day. 'Breast Cancer Now' is the UK's largest breast cancer charity and fund research into this devastating disease.

Every year 50,000 women hear the words 'its breast cancer' and around 11,500 women die each year. This is a charity very close to the School's and Children's hearts.

We would like to support by asking for a donation of a minimum of £1 for children to come dressed in something Pink. This could be socks, vest, dress, feather boa, hat, t shirt etc. If you do not have anything Pink an item of 'Red' clothing can be worn.

I am sure you know someone that has been affected by this disease and will fully support us.

If children do not want to take part, please send them in their normal school uniform. Please donate by visiting the following link –

https://www.justgiving.com/page/royd-nursery-infant-school-1?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL

Yours sincerely.

Jones
Executive Head

Sean Sly Acting Deputy Head













